
 
Week Gone/Week Ahead – 5th March 2021 

Centre Academy London 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 
 
This is a short newsletter as I know you have been inundated 
with school emails this week in preparation for the return of 
students on Monday (HSD, GCSE and Middle School Groups) or 
Tuesday (Foundation Groups). 
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing pupils returning to 
the school building; however, I know that many will be anxious. 
Please do call the school if there is anything we can do to 
alleviate any concerns. 
 
Key Points: 

 Uniform does not need to be worn. 
 The side gate will open at 8:15am 
 Lessons begin at 8:30am 
 School ends at 3pm 

 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
Miss Maddison 

 

Friday 26th March 2021:  Tuesday 20th April 2021: 
End of Term Start of the Summer Term for students 
 

Upcoming Dates 


